
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 

PLANNING BOARD   

SPECIAL WORK SESSION  

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2019 

VILLAGE HALL – ONE DEPOT PLAZA – 11:00 a.m.   

 
 
 

A special work session of the Village of Tarrytown Planning Board 

will be held on Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 11:00 a.m., in 

the Municipal Building, One Depot Plaza, 2
nd

 Floor – 

Multipurpose Room, Tarrytown, New York 10591, to discuss 

compliance with the site plan approval for the Wilson Park 

Subdivision.   

 

 All interested parties are invited to attend and listen.   

 

 

  

 Dated:  August 29, 2019 

 

 

 

 Lizabeth Meszaros 

 Planning Board Secretary 

 


